

## CITY OF RAPID CITY

## DEPARTMENT OF PARKS AND RECREATION 125 WATERLOO STREET RAPID CITY, SOUTH DAKOTA 57701

Jerry W. Cole Director (605) 394-5225 To:

Mayor Alan Hanks and City Council Members

From:

Jerry Cole, Director 🛇

Department of Parks and Recreation

Subject:

Purchase of Aerial Lift Truck

Randy Lyons Landscape Designer (605) 394-5225

Date:

August 4, 2010

Jeri Taton Administrative Assistant (605) 394-5225 The existing aerial lift truck used by the Parks Division needs to be replaced. This vehicle is 32 years old and requires a tremendous amount of maintenance. It was originally purchased for the Traffic Division and subsequently acquired by the Parks Division. There are also safety concerns with the truck.

Lon Van Deusen, Parks & Cemetery Manager (605) 394-4175

## Recommendation:

We request that the City Council authorize staff to advertise for bids for an Aerial Lift Truck to be used by the Rapid City Parks Division.

If you have any questions, please contact me.

Doug Lowe, Recreation Manager (605) 394-6161

Duncan Olney Aquatics Manager (605) 394-5223



